Pursuant to the Massachusetts Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §§ 18-25, notice is hereby given
of a meeting of the MANUFACTURED HOMES COMMISSION. Massachusetts General Laws,
Chapter 6, Section 108, establishes the Manufactured Homes Commission. It is the mission of
the Manufactured Homes Commission to provide prompt, impartial service to all parties affected
by or concerned with matters pertaining to manufactured housing communities, to the maximum
extent permitted by law.

NOTICE OF MANUFACTURED HOMES COMMISSION
QUARTERLY MEETING

10:30 AM — 12:30 PM Tuesday, October 29, 2024

To attend the meeting through video access, please join the meeting by clicking on the following
link: Join the meeting NOwW Meeting ID: 213 457 667 178 Passcode: LADhb7

To attend the meeting through audio access only, please join the meeting by dialing:
1-857-327-9245 and use Conference ID: 852 334 845#

There is no in-person location—this meeting is fully remote.

AGENDA
CALL TO ORDER

e Attendance and Introductions
VOTE ON JULY MEETING MINUTES
ADMINISTRATIVE MATTERS
OLD BUSINESS

e Public Records Request — Hometown America
NEW BUSINESS

e Commission’s Annual Report
Vacant Seat on Commission

Minutes, Recordings, and Website Postings

Public Health & Safety Concerns; Municipalities’ Responsibilities
PUBLIC FORUM

This meeting is open to the public. All persons having business to be brought before the
Commission are invited to participate.


https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZGFiNDY2MDMtZDdjMC00NWVmLWFiZWItYTVlOWFiMWFiOTRl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223e861d16-48b7-4a0e-9806-8c04d81b7b2a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%227fbd665d-94dd-43b3-8aa5-f593d5428d19%22%7d

Commissioners:

Ethan Mascoop, Chair Sandy Overlock, Commissioner
Jeffrey Hallahan, Vice-Chair Daniel Less, Ex Officio
Paula Fay, Commissioner Tyler Newhall, Ex Officio

For further information contact: Oliver L. Stark, Counsel
Executive Office of Housing & Livable Communities
oliver.l.stark@mass.gov
617-573-1521

For reasonable accommodations regarding this meeting, please contact 617-573-1102.

Please contact the Massachusetts Executive office of Housing and Livable Communities at (617)
5731100 for free language assistance.

Favor de comunicarse con la Oficina Ejecutiva de Vivienda y Comunidades Habitables
(Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities (EOHLC)) de Massachusetts en (617)
573-1100 para ayuda gratis con el idioma.

Entre em contato com o Escritério Executivo de Habitagcdo e Comunidades Habitaveis (Executive
Office of Housing and Livable Communities (EOHLC)) de Massachusetts no namero (617) 573-
1100 para obter assisténcia gratuita com o idioma.

Tanpri kontakte Biwo Lojman ak Kominote alimanté (Executive Office of Housing and Livable
Communities (EOHLC)) Masachousét la nan (617) 573-1100 pou asistans gratis nan lang.

IMRBRERFINES TR - BRI ET XL RS g ZE N E EEE T
XHLIT 70 ZE (The Massachusetts Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities
(EOHLQ)), 4% 75 28(617) 573-1100,

CBSDKUTECH C COTPYAHUKOM VCONMHUTENbHOE YIIPaBICHNE KUJIHITHOTO CTPOUTEIBCTBA U
npuroaHbIx uist xu3HK coobmiecTB (Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities
(EOHLC)) MaccauyceTc Ha mpenMeT OKa3aHHsl OECIIaTHOI MOMOIIHM 110 TIEPEBOY Ha
WHOCTpaHHBIH s13bIK. ((617) 573-1100)

UHSHSSIHNMAHAIZISUNAUYS SHUSIVIS YIS INWUSRUSSUS
SHUNAYS ZUGIIISY(Massachusetts Executive Office of Housing and Livable
Communities (EOHLC)) Biti3: (617) 573-1100 12HjSSUSHESW NAWNHAISGY


mailto:oliver.l.stark@mass.gov

Vui 10ng lién Vin phong diéu hanh vé nha & va cong dong dang séng (Executive Office of
Housing and Livable Communities (EOHLC)) Massachusetts tai (617) 573-1100 d€ dugc ho tro
ngoén ngtr mién phi.

On October 23, 2024, this notice was posted online to the EOHLC Open Meeting Notices and
the Manufactured Homes Commission websites:

e https://www.mass.gov/info-details/eohlc-open-meeting-notices
e https://www.mass.gov/info-details/manufactured-homes-commission



https://www.mass.gov/info-details/eohlc-open-meeting-notices
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/manufactured-homes-commission
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